Dr. Paul György Hospital of the University of Pennsylvania 3600 Spruce Street PHILADELPHIA - U.S.A.

Dear Dr. György,

Thanks for your kind invitation to lecture in Philadelphia on May 24th which I am pleased to accept. The title of the lecture is "Uridine Nucleotides and Carbohydrate Metabolism".

I am planning to leave here for Washington and would arrive in Philadelphia on Thursday, May 23rd. On May 27th I have to be in New York for a lecture so that I think it would be convenient to leave on the afternoon of May 26th.

Looking forward to seeing you and with kindest regards,

Sincerely yours,

Luis F. Leloir.